
 

 

Bluff Ridge Community Council Meeting Agenda (DRAFT) 

Tuesday, May 5, 2020 at 4:00 PM via Zoom 

 

Adrienne Kennett  Kristin Smith  Taylor Adams  Tiffany Harmon  

Brenda Gleed  Debi Thompson  Richard Baird  Dana Jensen  

Kim Eschler  Sondra Trillo A Alisa Becker  Krista Nance  

Jyll Padilla  Sarah Yates  Diane Dayton A Katie Scholer  

    Kristie Gardner  Chris & Natalie Wood A 

 

  

• Welcome 
 

• Approval of minutes from last meeting  
 
A. Update on Budget from Principal Kennett 

• We will likely have reduction in projected budget for next year. 

• State will meet in June and is looking for $2,000,000. 

• Currently we’re being funded at 90% of last year’s budget. 

• We should expect reduction in TSSA funding, regular budget funding, SIP budget. 

• We may need to review our plan and adjust accordingly. 
 

B. Staffing 

• K: Holgreen retiring. 

• 1: Madsen retiring. Working to get approval for Adams to go full time. 

• 2: Tolman will move to 4th. 

• 5: Wood retiring. 

• SpEd: Bracker moving to Antelope.  New hire with 15 years of experience. 

• Shelli Erekson moving to Clearfield High as Head Secretary. 

• Dani Stuck will become our new Head Secretary. 

• Kristin Trimming will become Office Assistant – Registration Secretary. 

• Kerri Spackman will become SpEd TA. 

• Looking for: Office Staff position (9-12 hrs/wk PM) 

• Looking for: Health Clerk (19.5 hrs/wk, to work under Nurse, would receive training) 

• Received funding for Stephanie Daines to be our fulltime counselor. 
 

C. Q & A  

• Registration: We started Kinder Registration early so are in good shape there.  New 
enrollees will stay on role at previous school when possible. Office staff being flexible and 
creative, providing curbside service with masks/gloves, etc. 

• EpiPens: We have one emergency adult and one emergency child EpiPen in office. 

• No new hire in Fifth Grade: 5th grade classes will be a bit larger next year. 
o Kinder will sit at 26 kids/class 



 

 

o 5th will sit at 32 kids/class 

• Haven not yet heard of any of our parents choosing to homeschool for next year. 

• End of Year Testing: We’ll have to do some sort of beginning of year testing to determine 
current levels.  

• 6th Grade Graduation: Dare shirts and medals will be given when students pick up/drop off 
May 19-21. Working on idea for outdoor celebration. 

• Please spread the word that May 19-21st are Drop off/Pick up days (Drop off: School 
devices, library books. Pick up: Personal items, Class pictures, possibly yearbooks.) Schedule 
one time/family. We will follow social distancing protocols. 

• Library books left in desks are being returned by classroom teacher. 
 
 

 
 

 
  
 

 
  


